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From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

We urge you to NOT to grant a licence to BWXT to process uranium for pelleting in our city of 
Peterborough.  This is not something that should be happening in the midst of an urban community.  If it must 
be done, it is only common sense to carry out the process on a site away from communities in an area already 
zoned for industrial purposes 
 
It would be wrong to risk damaging the health and well-being of Canadians when an alternative exists. 
 
Please give this your most careful consideration, 
 
Anne Elliott 
 
 

the city of  Peterborough

PLEASE DENY 10 year licence request by BWXT to process uranium into fuel pellets in 
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